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Summer Menu : Coming Soon

Can you believe we are in September? This year is racing by which
means ts almost fime for a new menu.

On November lst, we will launch our Summer Menu. A new variety of
fresh, delicious meals for you all to enjoy.

On this menu we will have two new options available for clients:
Chilled Meals: The Chilled Meal option will be the same as the hot
meal offered, however it will be delivered cold instead of hot to
Clients. The Chilled meal allows clients to heat their meal when they
are ready to consume it, giving clients more flexibility with their dail
meal plan and is ideal for those clients who choose fo eat their meal
at dinner instead of ot lunch when meals are delivered.

Smoothies: We will now be offering Fruit Smoothies on the Summer
Menu. The Smoothies are an alternative for those who prefer nof to
have hot soup in the warmer weather.

Any allergies/intolerances will be carried forward fo the new menu.

Celebrating National
On August 25th we celebrated National Meals on Wheels Day.
Meals on Wheels Dav The day provides an opportunity to recognize the dedication,

commitment and resilience of the 45,000 Meals on Wheels
volunteers, who tirelessly support vulnerable members of the
Australian community, across over 590 service locations.
We are thankful to our amazing volunteers and staff who
prepare and deliver delicious meals o our clients everyday.
The cake was cut today by Delivery and Kitchen volunteers
Len and Alice.

Students from Rockhampton Special School created Thank you
cards for our Volunteers as part of Meals on Wheels Day
celebrations.

Picturad Abave  Lon Wikon who hos bean dalring mels for 21 yeors and Ao MeComnall
who hos osssted n the kichon fo 3 year. Pictured Right: Studonts from Rockhompton Spociol
School - Charlott, Robor, Nothan ond Keor
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Say hello to Sam

We would like fo introduce you all fo the newest member of our Rockhampton
Meals on Wheels, Sam Rutherford.

Sam is our new Kitchen Supervisor/Chef. Sam brings with her experience in Aged
Care and Hospital Food Preparation and Service.

Sam and her team of Chefs and Kitchen Volunteers start early each day to
provide our clients with delicious, fresh meals.

Winter Warmers

Members of the Rockhampton Southside Library Lively
Knitting and Crocheting club have been knitting up @
storm and have kindly donated their woolly creations
fo our service fo be given to clients.

Volunteers handed out the colourful lap blankets,
beanies and scarves fo some of our clients who
greatly appreciated the warm gift especially in
the recent days where the morning and evenings
have turned chilly again.
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Challenge your Mind with Sudoku
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